
H a p p y  N e w  Y e a r !

A T T E N T I O N  S T O C K H O L D E R S !

Please find enclosed your ballot
for the voting of our new Board
of Directors. We have 3 positions
to fill for the 2021-2024 term.
The remaining board members

will be Jesse Weaver, Shelly
Gibbins, Tony Nelson and Craig
Majerus.

We would like to say a big
Thank You to Dusty Space,

Carson Blum and Connor
Peterson for their time on the
board. 

MCC
NEWSLETTER

The MCC Board voted to make

a change to dues for 2021.
Social Memberships have been
raised to $50. A Social
Membership that is added on
to a Single Golf Membership

will remain at $25. The board
also clarified a Family

Membership will include full
time college students through
the age of 22. If your college
student is older than 22, we do
offer a College Membership.
Please contact Megan if you
need to make any changes to
your membership. 

2021  D U E S

M A R K  Y O U R  C A L E N D A R S

January 22nd: Clubhouse Closed - Staff/Board Christmas Party

January 25th: 6:00 p.m. Annual Meeting 

Friendly reminder :  Clubhouse wi l l  be closed on Saturdays unti l  Spring.  

C A R T S

The MCC has available cart stalls if you are in need of a place to store
your golf cart. Please contact either Megan or Denise for additional
information. 
If you do not have your own cart or if your cart is giving you trouble,
the MCC does offer an Annual Cart Rental for $450 a year. Please let
Megan know if this is something you would like to add to your
membership or if you have any questions on renting a cart. 


